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Development variance permit submission 641-27

CityView Planning Attachment

To whom it may concern,

I object to this applicants request for a variance of smaller lot sizes.

When I purchased in yr 2000 the smallest lot available was 2.5 acres. Allowing smaller lots is going to put much further

strain on "our" existing aquifer which I can prove is already strained with shortages of reliable flow.

Also I purchased acreage with the knowledge that I wouldn't have a sprouting neighborhood growing beside me. 1/we

moved here for the rural ambiance not a town experience.

Again I am vehemently against reducing lot sizes!

Thank you,

Signed,

William Cathcart

1937 & 1931 Palumbo Hgts, Golden,BC
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